
 

 

 

 

 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) Update 

Mississauga, ON – March 4, 2020 - The International Centre is committed to the health, safety and well-

being of our clients and visitors. We are paying close attention to direction from the Region of Peel 

Public Health, Public Health Agency of Canada and the World Health Organization. Peel Public Health 

has assessed the public health risk associated with Coronavirus (COVID-19) and has determined the risk 

is low for the region.  

The International Centre is open and upcoming events are taking place as planned. 

In addition to the Centre’s regular health and safety procedures, the following additional measures will 

be implemented to help prevent the spread of the virus. 

• The Centre has installed alcohol-based hand sanitizer stations in key high-traffic areas 

throughout the facility 

• The Centre will provide enhanced cleaning efforts in all lobbies, common areas, food service 

areas and Hall and Conference Centre washrooms 

• Continue to use the best cleaning disinfectants effective against the virus. 

• Washroom signage has been installed reminding attendees of hygiene recommendations. 

 

We will continue to monitor the situation closely and will advise you of any updated plans. 

For more information on COVID-19 please follow the below links: 

Region of Peel Public Health: https://www.peelregion.ca/coronavirus/#info 

Public Health Agency of Canada: https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/services/diseases/2019-

novel-coronavirus-infection/canadas-reponse.html 

World Health Organization https://www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-2019 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sandra Martin 

VP of Sales and Marketing 
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